
25 Feb 14 

Sir/Madam, 

We write this letter to express our views regarding overdevelopment in Ryde. 

My family and friends been in Ryde several We believe that 

height and density in this area have their limits. We need 

open for the ov~rdevelopment! 

Traffic on Constitution Road Belmore Road is worse during 

hour. is serious and are frustrated. roads are 

significantly narrow and not move vehicles. 

Many that overdevelopment will cause 

for quality of water. We experiencing water 

during past 12 months. 

The developer/constructor work 6 days, including Saturday (Such as Meriton), 

from morning until late afternoon. It causes health to 

and elders. of our been moved out the past 

months. More people consider run away from Ryde. 

We really hope the Minister will consider our situation stop the 

overdevelopment. Our sad choice is we have to and 

new 

Yours Sincerely, 

in Ryde 


